



ACTION ON X

SAMPLE LETTER 1

Dear Deputy [Smith],

As a constituent, I write to you in advance of the upcoming debate on the Medical Treatment (Termination of Pregnancy in Case of Risk to Life of Pregnant Woman) Bill 2012, due to be debated in Dáil Eireann after the Easter break.

As you know, this Bill aims to legislate for the 1992 Supreme Court judgment in the ‘X’ case which ruled that abortion is legal in Ireland when a woman’s life is at risk, including the threat of suicide.

I write to ask you to support this legislation when it is voted on in April. It is astonishing that successive governments have failed to legislate for the Supreme Court ruling – in doing so they have withheld a Constitutional right from women in Ireland. 

Two decades have passed, during which the Irish people upheld the Supreme Court judgment on two occasions (1992, 2002) – surely the opinion of the highest court in the land and a majority of its citizens is enough to compel our elected representatives to carry out their duty as legislators?

I look forward to your response. 

Kind Regards,

Joanna Soap

ACTION ON X

SAMPLE LETTER 2

Dear Deputy [Jones],

I write to you as a constituent in relation to the Medical Treatment (Termination of Pregnancy in Case of Risk to Life of Pregnant Woman) Bill 2012, due to be debated and voted on in Dáil Eireann this April.

As you know, this long overdue Bill aims to legislate for the Supreme Court decision in Attorney General v X which ruled that a woman has the right to access abortion in Ireland if her life is at risk, including the risk of suicide.

I am asking you to support this Bill when it is debated and voted on in April. We have already waited twenty years for this legislation, women in Ireland can wait no longer for this Constitutional right.

I look forward to your response. 

Yours sincerely,

Annie Body

ACTION ON X

SAMPLE LETTER 3

Dear Deputy [Murphy],

I write to you as a concerned constituent in relation to a Bill due to be debated and voted on in Dáil Eireann this April. The Medical Treatment (Termination of Pregnancy in Case of Risk to Life of Pregnant Woman) Bill 2012 aims to legislate for the 1992 Supreme Court decision in Attorney General v X which ruled that a woman has the right to access abortion in Ireland if her life is at risk, including the risk of suicide.

I am aware that abortion is a subject elected representatives can be hesitant to deal with, but you will know that public opinion on this issue has greatly liberalised in recent times. For example, the inaugural Irish Times/Behaviour & Attitudes Social Poll published in October 2007 found that 69% of women believe the government should legislate for abortion where the woman’s life is at risk. And in 2010 a Marie Stopes/YouGov poll found that 87% of those questioned supported abortion where a pregnancy seriously endangers a woman’s life.

Furthermore, the Irish public have supported the Supreme Court decision when asked by referendum (1992 & 2002) and refused to remove suicide as legitimate grounds for abortion. 
I am asking you to support this Bill when it is debated and voted on in April. The majority of Irish citizens support you, it is the right thing to do.

I look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

Josephine Bloggs


